
						

     Harvest Appeal 2017 

 																			 																																																																																													

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

		

	

													
																																																																																																																					

																																																																																																																																										
																						

	

	

This year’s appeal is to raise as much money as possible for the 
construction of a 2 classroom block similar to the current classroom on the 
right. This building is designed for 40 pupils but the school population is now 
120. Some pupils are taught under trees and the parents have built a 
temporary building of wood with a tarpaulin roof. . 
  
Within the next 2 years 2 buildings and teacher’s accommodation are 
necessary. This should accommodate the current school population with 
some room for expansion. 
The aim for this year is for 1 building at a total estimated cost of €9,273. The 
school parents and village will provide materials and labour worth €1,855. 
We need to raise €7,418. The target for this appeal is €3,709 and we will 
apply for a matching grant of €3,709 from a donor organisation for the 
balance. 

Please contribute by making a bank transfer or placing your contribution in 
the envelopes provided. Donations may be made to St John & St Philip 
payment details below 

 

	

Account																						Church	of	St	John	&	St	Philip				

	Account	number						NL77RABO	0103432582	

		Description																	Harvest	Appeal	2017	

Since	its	inception	as	a	pilot	programme	in	2006	health,	sanitation,	water	
provision,	education	and	general	wellbeing	have	substantially	improved.	

	

	
The	programme	is	now	a	health	orientated	community	development	
programme	in	Sekamuli	the	community	association	SVDA	(Sekamuli	Vine	
Development	Association)	is	progressively	taking	over	the	programme	under	
the	guidance	of	the	Healthy	Vine.	

The	Healthy	Vine	is	introducing	the	programme	in	an	adjacent	parish	
Kitcheme.	

To	continue	this	programme	we	need	your	help	in	administration,	ideas,	
help	in	fundraising,	events	and	publicity.	

If	you	want	to	know	more	about	the	programme	or	to	join	us;	
contact	Jay	Dennett	on	071-5617901	/	0653186930	or	

dennett1944@gmail.com	

	


